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Issue Date: May 29th, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This notice C0584 is to inform you of the change to a new seal included in some parts you have purchased 
from Littelfuse. 
 
Description of the Change: 

 
Reason for The Change: 

 
Effective Date of the Change: 

 
What You Need to Do: 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Littelfuse Customer Service Representative or 
your Inside Sales Representative. We appreciate your business and our continued partnership.    
 
Sincerely, 

 

Sofia Godoy 
 
Associate Product Manager 
Littelfuse Commercial Vehicle Products 

• The seal of the PDM7100 (HWB60-AL series) product family will be modified; the cross section 

of the seal will be redesigned. 

• The seal component (p/n 901-323) will be obsoleted and replaced with a new part number 

(TBD), however, this will not impact the PDM7100 family of finished goods part numbers. 

• There is no change in the materials of construction for the seal. 

• August 2025 

•  No actions needed from your end. 

• This change further improves the capability of the product and further increase the robustness 
of the power distribution box. 


